

## **Moto Hope Junior Secondary School** is Up and Running!

#### **Dear Partners and Benefactors,**

Here are some brief highlights of our progress as we complete phase one of the Junior High School project. We just started the implementation of our Junior high school programs, thanks to your prayers and generous support.

We are successfully implementing the new Competency Based Curriculum (CBC) at the Academy with our pilot class of Junior Secondary students thriving in their first school year.

Nurturing holistic students has placed us on the map and we are recognized among the country's top CBC leaders.



Junior Secondary stream 1



Pilot class of Junior Secondary students



Junior Secondary stream 2

This is why our whole Grade 6 class of 2022 transitioned to Junior Secondary right here at the Academy despite the options of joining other select schools. Moreover, 30 new students joined us from schools across the country.

Our pioneer Junior Secondary cohort prides itself in having two class streams with a total of 64 students!

#### **Wholesome Education**

We are already noting the impact of the CBC as the children are more disciplined, have a greater love for learning, and are more self-aware and more conscious of their environment.

Community service learning has seen them as young as in preschool and lower primary, show more empathy, volunteer and help those less fortunate than them in the community.





#### **Wonderful Additions**

Steps in digital literacy and efforts in prioritizing STEM Subjects (Science, Technology, Engineering and Math) and the Arts are preparing the children for the current dynamic world. We are quite excited about the New Science & Technology Laboratory and Art room block.

Additionally, we now have the highest number of teachers and mentors than we've ever had.







### We are Grateful for Your Support!

None of these success stories would be possible without your continued prayers, generous support and a unity of purpose.

We still need more funding to complete our phase II for extra classrooms and any support is much appreciated.

We pray that God abundantly blesses you and your families.



## \_\_\_\_\_ Picture Gallery \_







Students at Mass









Students during a fun/ field day



Junior Secondary School new sports wear









New Science & Technology laboratory interior



P.O. Box 1484, Walker MN 56484.

# **Thank You!**

Your support, prayers and partnership make a huge difference!

Should you have any questions, you can reach us at: motohope1484@gmail.com

For more information about our mission visit: www.motohopemission.org/newsandevents

In prayers and Solidarity, **The Kenyan Team**